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PR#191 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Minister of Health and Wellness Receives COVID-19 Vaccine 
 
Belmopan. March 12, 2021. 4:35 p.m.  
 
This morning, Hon. Michel Chebat, Minister of Health and Wellness, received 
his first dose of the AstraZeneca COVID-19 Vaccine at the Western Regional 
Hospital Flu Clinic.  
 
Nurses of the Maternal and Child Health Unit first briefed Minister Chebat 
with a health education session on the vaccine after which he received the 
vaccination. Thereafter, the Minister waited for the required 15 minutes to 
monitor for any immediate side effects before departing the clinic.  
 
At the conclusion of the process, the Minister expressed his gratitude for 
receiving his first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine and complimented the 
nurses for the smooth execution of the process.  
 
Minister Chebat continues to encourage the public to take the vaccine when 
it's their turn. 
 
Ends  
 


